
NIMAS General Meeting 06/08/20 via Zoom 

Mr. Zettlemoyer: 

• Thanked current executive board for all they have done this year.   
• Election officers for the 2020-2021 was completed.  Tracy Luisser, 

President; Linda O’Brien, Vice President; Laura Neiman, Secretary; Jacqui 
Fortsch, Treasurer; Cheryl Fritz, Treasurer 

• Current 5th graders will be getting a video and letter.  They will need to 
send a response if they are joining band.  Currently there are 109 students 
in the 5th grade programs that feed into Nitschmann.  Mr. Z & Dr. Mayes are 
sending them a Webinar also. 

• All students will be getting an email with step by step processes of music 
over the summer. 

• Uniform collection day is Friday June 12 from 9-12 and 4-7.  Please see 
email on what is to be returned.  This will be a drive-thru.  At this time, no 
donations of shoes can be taken. 

• Summer band camp is being planned as usual. Dates are August 10-14 and 
August 17-21. 

• Planning a spring trip for next year that would include band, orchestra, and 
Nitschmann Singers.  Looking to do Music in the Parks in Pittsburgh.  This is 
tentative and will depend on the district and health guidelines. 

• An email will be sent either tomorrow or Wednesday regarding refunds for 
the Boston trip.  These forms must be completed by 6/26.  If no response is 
given, the monies will be transferred back to the NIMAS general fund. 

• Current 8th grade students have a one-time opportunity to send their Fair 
Share money to Liberty. 

Mrs. Hriniak: 

• Color guard will be auditioning face to face when able.  Current students 
that would like to be considered for a captain spot, should send Mrs. H a 
video.  She will send email. 

• Mrs. H to send a series of videos over the summer with skills to practice for 
color guard.  She will also post them on her YouTube channel. 

 



 

Dr. Mayes: 

• Locker content pick-ups are tomorrow and Thursday.  Students only are 
allowed in building with a mask. 

• Sports seasons will be determined by PIAA in the beginning of July.  After a 
decision has been made, physical forms will be sent to those who want to 
participate in a fall sport. 

From the “Floor”: 

• Mrs. Hawkes, Mrs. Nieves, and Mrs. Berry thanked Mr. Z & Mrs. H for all 
they have done for their children over the past 3 years. 

• Mrs. Berry asked if Fair Share money could be donated to another student.  
Yes, it can be.  She also asked about a school instrument.  These will not be 
distributed until summer band camp or until school starts. 
 

 


